HB 4141 February 10, 2022
Dear House Committee on HB 4141,

| am opposed to this bill that wants to ban diesel fuels.
| am disgusted by the people who support these bills, they are American Marxists.
Why does the “D” party = American Marxist party hate rural working Oregonians so much?

Farmers, ranchers, miners, loggers, fishermen/ woman, landscapers, tree service workers and truckers
all utilize diesel fuels. So, is this bill the goal to put all rural workers and truckers out of business?

Truckers deliver goods to the markets, do these “D” bill sponsors just think the food shelves fill by
bicycles?

| oppose the stupidity of people who sponsor and want this legislation = American Marxist.
| am fed up with Salem and the big government ruining and over taxing our lives.

I am fed up with American Marxist legislation like this. This is anti- working people, anti- Oregonian, and
anti-American.

The new green deals are anti-American and proposed by American Marxists.
Please oppose HB 4141.

Thank you.
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